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STATEMENT OF CHAIRMAN WENDELL F. HOLLAND
I will not be voting to adopt PPL’s proposal nor the vice chairman's proposed improvements which modify the Bridge program. 

The proposed plan differs greatly from our proposed Default Service Regulations.  While the potential exists for ongoing modifications of the program at some future point in time, several of the program’s elements conflict with the direction this Commission is proposing.  Default Service Providers need to be actively engaged in the energy marketplace.

I am very disappointed with PPL's apparent lack of commitment to demand-side management initiatives and rates as is indicated by the Bridge program.  The Bridge plan is essentially an old-time traditional rate making cost pass-through program.  PPL would not be actively involved in energy management and cost containment but simply pass-through the costs of the bids.  This Commission has made it very clear that demand-side incentives are critical in the current energy markets in order to limit energy costs.  In arguments before the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission concerning the Reliability Pricing Model, this Commission highlighted the potential value for demand-side initiatives to limit the energy costs.  The PJM in a recent study noted that controlling as little as 5 percent of the hourly peak usage could result in hundreds of millions of dollars of savings.  

While the Vice Chairman's motion attempts to make significant necessary improvements to PPL's proposal, the motion effectively makes the program a continuing work in progress to be modified after our default service regulations are adopted.  In addition, the motion would allow the continuation of the GRA (Generation Rate Adjustment) surcharge which is very detrimental to retail electric competition. 
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